
Turn back in to your teacher or parent. TEACHERS/PARENTS: Feel free to adapt your 
class assignment using this main theme. Send or bring it in to the NKC TRIBUNE office 
by 5:00 p.m. Thursday, Dec. 16, 2020.  Letters/drawings will appear in the Dec. 23 edition 
of the TRIBUNE. Bring to 807 W. Davis Street (by Taco Bell) or mail to “North Pole Letters”, 
c/o NKC TRIBUNE, PO Box 308, Cle Elum, WA 98922; or scan and email to: 
tribune@nkctribune.com or submit online at www.nkctribune.com/santa

807 W. Davis Street (by Taco Bell) 
www.nkctribune.com/santa

Dear __________________,

From: _____________________ Age: ___  Grade:___

Write your letter below!

Drawings are great! 
(Use the back if you want.)

To: The  
North Pole

Teacher’s/Guardian’s Name:


